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January 21, 2020
Delivered by Email

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P |E4
Registrar@oeb.ca

Dear Ms. Long:

Re:  Application by Enbridge Gas Inc. for an Order Granting Leave to Construct a
Natural Gas Pipeline in the City of Toronto. EB-2020-0198

On December 14, 2020, The Board issued Procedural Order NO.2 in this matter . That Order
directed Waterfront Toronto to file its submission at the same time as Enbridge on December 17.
2020. Waterfront Toronto has done so.

Having reviewed the Enbridge submission we are concerned that the process set out in PO.2 has
resulted in a basic unfairness.

Waterfront Toronto has become the only intervenor not allowed to respond to the Enbridge
submission on jurisdiction. Waterfront Toronto was the party that raised the question of
jurisdiction. Waterfront Toronto is the only intervenor that Enbridge is insisting should pay the cost
of the proposed pipeline - all $70 million

In the circumstances Waterfront respectfully requests that it be allowed to file its response to the
Enbridge submissions on January 4, 2020. This will involve no delay in the proceedings. It will

also create a much better record for the Board in deciding this important issue.

Yours truly,

o
Gordon Kaiser
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